RESUME DIGEST
ACT 62 (HB 134) 2018 Regular Session Anders

Existing law requires the identity of a health benefit plan insurer and sponsor to be displayed
prominently on the face of the identification card or documentation.

Prior law required every identification card, membership card, insurance coverage card, or
other documentation of coverage issued to any policyholder or health plan participant by a
health insurer for a plan that is fully insured to include the phrase "Non-ERISA" prominently
displayed on the face of the card or other documentation.
New law changes the required phrase to "Fully Insured".

Effective January 1, 2019.

(Amends R.S. 22:984(C))



